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2020-M-040 

 

Subject: Waste Management Master Plan 

Agenda Date: May 14, 2020 

Attachments:   

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council approve the estimate received from Tulloch Engineering for the 
development of a Solid Waste Management Plan dated March 23, 2020 in the amount of $66,060 plus 
HST; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council directs that this project be funded through the Modernization Fund. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
We have received an estimate for the completion of a Solid Waste Management Plan for the Municipality 
of Temagami from Tulloch Engineering.  The value of the estimate is $66,060 plus HST making our cost 
for engineering services a net of $67,225. 
 
Last year, the Municipality received funds from the Province under their modernization and efficiency 
program.  The use of these funds for a waste master plan would be consistent with the intent as the result 
of the master plan will be recommendations to ensure our solid waste landfill sites and other related 
activities are operating as efficiently as possible while also working to maximize the useful life of our three 
landfill sites. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 


